foxtel



1 December 2017



Mr Damian Trewhella Chief Executive Officer The Australian Film Institute 236 Dorcas Street South Melbourne VIC 3205



5 Thomas Holt Drive North Ryde NSW 2113 Australia

T+61 2 9813 6000

GPO Box 99 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Foxtel.com.au

Dear Damian

We are writing on behalf of Foxtel, as principal sponsor of the AACTA Awards and the broadcast partner, the Seven Network Pty Limited.

The entertainment industry, both here and abroad, is under intense scrutiny in relation to allegations of unacceptable behaviour by individuals in all areas of our businesses.

Both of our companies take very seriously the importance of having a safe and trustedwork environment for our employees.

The reason for this letter is to ensure that any organisation with which we are associated takes the same approach and adheres to the same principles.

We are concerned that the current events affecting the industry may impact on the integrity of the Awards broadcast next Wednesday night.

Foxtel and Seven seek assurance that every effort will be made to ensure that next Wednesday night's event is one of celebration for achievement in film and television.

To that end we are concerned to ensure that the Board expresses AACTA's general condemnation of inappropriate behaviour by anyone associated with the industry.

Yours sincerely

Peter Tonagh

Chief Executive Officer Foxtel

Angus Ross

Director of Programming Seven Network